Dear Mr Henshaw

[ am the boy who wrote to you last year when I was in the second grade
Maybe you didnt get my letter this year I read the book I wrote to you about called
Ways to Amuse a Dog It was the first thick book with chapters that I have read

The boys father said city dogs were bored so Joe could not keep the dog
unless he could think up seven ways to amuse it [ have a black dog His name is
Bandit He is a nice dog

If you answer I get to put your letter on the bulletin board

My teacher taught me a trick about friend The I goes before e so that at the

end it will spell end

Keep in touch

Your friend

Leigh Botts



